
STATE OF OKLAHOMA - DEPARTMENT OF TRANSPORTATION

Annual Highway Advertising License

This is to certify that     KEN-JER ENTERPRISES LLC

of

having paid the annual License Fee to the Oklahoma Department of Transportation and 

having complied with the licensing regulations of the OKLAHOMA 

TRANSPORTATION COMMISSION, is hereby authorized and Licensed by Oklahoma 

Department of Transportation to engage in the business of highway outdoor advertising in 

the State of Oklahoma, during the period ending June 30, 2023.

OKLAHOMA DEPARTMENT OF TRANSPORTATION

No:

FORM ACP 200 3-07

Executive Director:3655

2820 NE 50TH ST -  OKLAHOMA CITY, OK 73121

Tim J. Gatz, Executive Director


